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Herpa donates for flood victims 

 

It is a fixed date in the calendar of truck fans: the Truck Grand Prix at the Nürburgring. 

Thousands of interested people not only watch the truck races, there is also a big supporting 

programme with many exhibitors - including Herpa - and a big party in the evening. Where 

usually tuned and fancy trucks line up, there are now very different trucks from the THW fire 

brigade and the Red Cross. The Truck Grand Prix with European Championship last weekend 

(16th to 18th July 2021) was cancelled, the Nürburgring is committed to helping the victims of 

the flood disaster. Victims whose homes have become uninhabitable will find a roof over their 

heads in their own hotel. In the event hall, lots of relief supplies from the public are sorted and 

given to those affected. Four halls are packed with relief supplies. Among the volunteers are 

many hundreds of motor sport fans who have jumped in. Thus, the regional relief action has 

become a national collection point. The central location of the Nürburgring is also important for 

the rescue forces who have taken up quarters here. 

 

"We also want to help," says Prinz zu Leiningen, Managing Director of Herpa Miniaturmodelle 

GmbH. Herpa is not only represented at the Truck Grand Prix with an exhibition stand, it also 

always releases a special model. This year's model, a DAF XF SSC curtainsider semitrailer 

"Justen Transporte" (item no. 945202 for 39.95 euros), is available now. "Two euros from 

every truck sold will be donated to the flood victims." The trade fair model is available now in 

specialist shops and from Wednesday on in the online shop. 


